
  15.1.2. 

From: info@hinduforumcanada.org <info@hinduforumcanada.org>  
Sent: Friday, August 7, 2020 11:29 AM 
To: Diana Rusnov <Diana.Rusnov@mississauga.ca> 
 
Subject: RE: Action:: Permission to broadcast religious hymns and observe religious processions 
 
Dear Diana, 
 
The hymns will be broadcasted everyday between August 11, 2020 and September 1, 2020. The hymns 
will last for a duration of five minutes, beginning at 7pm. We anticipate that you will approve this 
request so we can share this correspondence with local religious institutions. As August 11th, 2020 is 
approaching quickly, we request that this matter be escalated. If you have any further concerns please 
feel free to contact us. 
 
 

Regards, 

 

Rao N Yendamuri 
 

2355 Derry Road East, Mississauga, 
Ontario.  

Canada.  L5S 1V6,  
Tel: +1-647-749-9444;  

Website: www.hinduforumcanada.org  
E-mail: info@hinduforumcanada.org 
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